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24th September,1901,

Dear 8irs,

I ddy received your letter of the 215t instant
enquiring as to the delay in the issue of the elassiflcation
certificates of the steamer ®BURGFRIMISTHR HACHNAT®, and in
reply 1 beg to acqualnt you that although the fees Tor the survey
of the hull of the vessel were pald on the 26th August, those
for the survey of the machinery were ouly recelved on the 16th
instant, and this was the cause of the delay in issuing the

certificates,

¥

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours failthfully,

P

Secretlarye.
Messra.fralg, Taylor & Co.,

STOOKTON-0N-THRS
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